Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Direct Payments
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

I am writing to request information about Direct Payments in your
authority boundary under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

As of the year ending December 2023, please
provide the following information concerning:

To the best of your ability:
•Ensure that your figures add up and that totals are provided where needed
•Provide this data in an Excel (.xls) file
•Provide a reference number for further correspondence

1. Total number of Disabled people receiving non-residential social care support
2. Number of Disabled people receiving direct payments
3. Number of Disabled people receiving direct payments via a prepaid card

4. Number of direct payments agreed for people with learning disabilities?
a. Of which, how many are receiving direct payments via a prepaid card

5. Number of direct payments have been agreed for people with physical disabilities?
a. Of which, how many are receiving direct payments via a prepaid card

6. Number of direct payments have been agreed for people with mental health problems?
a. Of which, how many are receiving direct payments via a prepaid card

For each category, please, if possible, and without triggering a section 40 exemption please, provide:
i. Age breakdown
ii. Gender identity
iii. Sexual identity
iv. Ethnic identity
v. Nationality

Answer:

Please find information in the attached file
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
